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Child Care –  

We have welcomed a few new babies last month so we are at full capacity with infants at the child care 

center. We are working with our STARS coach from Great Falls to make sure that we are able to 

complete training and remain in good standing as a STARS program.  The infant/toddler room is full 

with 6 babies and 5 two year olds. The three year old room has eight children enrolled with two more 

completing paper work for enrollment.  

The infant/toddler room curriculum has changed a little bit because of all the infants enrolled. The 

priority is now into individual development for each child instead of doing classroom/group activities.  

 

HiSet – 

Jeri is back running at full capacity after the holidays. She has adult students working on the computer 

as well as individual tutoring. Currently she does not have any students ready to do the official HiSet 

test.  

 

FIT –  

Still waiting to hire a FIT advocate. The month of February was pretty quiet because there was so much 

money from the Land Buy Back Program and many families through the community had a not so tough 

month.  I still did quite a bit of transporting of students to and from school trying to keep them going to 

school. I do not have an updated homeless count because I haven’t had the time, office space, or ability 

to go out into the community to find the families.  

 

 


